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TO PRETRIAL INTERVENTION PROGRAM (PTIP) PARTICIPANTS,

The Morgan County Courthouse will be closed to the public from March 17, 2020 to April 3,
2020. At this time, the Courthouse is scheduled to re-open on Monday, April 6, 2020. The PTIP
Staff is in the office, Monday through Friday, 8:30AM to 4:30PM (closed 12:00-1:00PM for
lunch). Please check this website and the email address you provided to PTIP for any
notifications. You may contact a PTIP Staff member at ptip.da morgancountyda.com or call
the office (256-560-6139 or 256-560-6140) if you have any questions or concerns.

April Monitoring has been re-set [from April 1%, 2" and 3"] to Monday through Thursday,
APRIL 6™, 7™, 8™, and 9™, 2020. The Morgan County Courthouse will be closed Friday,
April 10", 2020, in observance of a State holiday.

Continue to call color code! Drug screening is still in progress.

PTIP Monthly Payments (Administration Fee or Monitoring Fee) can be made electronically
through nCourt at www.morgancountydapay.com or by calling 1-877-748-6252.  You must
provide your case number. You can mail a Money Order or Cashier’s Check to PTIP, P.O. Box
1727, Decatur, AL 35602. Make payable to “PTIP.” Please retain your receipt. No personal

checks. Do not mail cash. Print your name and case number, clearly, on the Money Order or
Cashier’s Check.

Restitution/Court Costs Monthly Payments (4" Floor, Circuit Clerk’s Office): You must mail a
Money Order or Cashier’s Check to ATTN: Circuit Clerk’s Office, Morgan County Courthouse,
4" Floor, P.O. Box 668, Decatur, AL 35602. Make payable to the “Circuit Clerk’s Office.”
Please retain your receipt. No personal checks. Do not mail cash. Print your name and case
number, clearly, on the Money Order or Cashier’s Check.

Thank you for your cooperation. The PTIP Staff will continue to work with each participant
during this time.

Sincerely,

Scott Anderson
District Attorney

“The Alabama Department of Public Health advises the general public that the best way to avoid infection is to
wash your hands frequently, avoid touching your face, cover coughs and sneezes, stay home when you are ili, and
practice social distancing strategies such as staying 6 feet apart from other individuals. Everyone has a role to play
in keeping our state safe and healthy.” Scott Harris, M.D., State Health Officer



